
 
 
 
 
 
HUMAN RESOURCES - LIFE AND HEALTH BENEFITS  
270 WASHINGTON STREET, S.W.  
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30334  
 

"Creating A More Educated Georgia" 
www.usg.edu 

 
 
 
September 24, 2013 
 
 
RE:  Affordable Care Act Health Insurance Marketplace Notice 
 
 
The University System of Georgia is providing you the attached notice as a 
requirement under the Affordable Care Act.    
 
The University System of Georgia’s HSA Open Access POS plan meets the 
Affordability Requirement under the Affordable Care Act.  Therefore, in general, 
University System of Georgia employees who are eligible for health insurance will 
not be eligible for a tax credit in 2014 through the Health Insurance Marketplace 
(or Exchanges) created under the Affordable Care Act.    
 
If you are not eligible for Health Insurance through the University System of 
Georgia and would like more information about the Health Insurance Marketplace, 
please visit the Federal Health Insurance Marketplace website at 
https://www.healthcare.gov/families/.    
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